
British
High Commission
New Delhi

To whom it may concern

The British High Commission New Delhi is working with the Government of India to

support the repatriation of British travellers to the UK.

The bearer of this letter will be carrying identification and proof that they are booked

to travel, which will be in the form of a ticket or a booking reference number from the

airline.

All Indian authorities are hereby requested to provide holders of British passport or

resident permits with safe passage, without delay or detention, to their port of

departure in India.

For this purpose all Indian authorities are further requested to exempt holders of British

passport or resident permits from any restrictions on public movement or crossing of

State or District boundaries currently imposed due to the Covid-19 pandemic.

Your co-operation in allowing a secure and speedy repatriation is very much
appreciated.

coot,

Jan Thompson OBE

Acting High Commissioner to India

British High Commission New Delhi


